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La Plata, 14 de Noviembre de 1956.

To the Society for American Archaeology
Logan Museum

Beloit College

Beloit, Wisconsin

Deaxr Sir:
I never received volume XX number 4 (april
1955) of American Antiquity. Any way I do not ¥now is it was
missed here in the Post Office as usually happens or it never
was mailed.
Would you be so kind in sending me a copi of it?

Thank in advance, Your very Truly:

ALBERTO REX GONZALEZ




